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Anne Cook

From: PacifiCorp Customer Generation <DoNotReply@PowerClerk.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 10:40 AM
To: annecook@coquilleiha.org
Cc: jasontraylor@gmail.com
Subject: Project  APP-76084: Meter installed, permission to operate

Dear ANNE COOK, 

We’re pleased to notify you that a new meter has been installed and you may now turn 
on your system. Visit Customer Generation on our website to learn how to read your 
meter.  

Here's your project information for reference: 

 Project Number: APP-76084 
 Address of Generation System: 801 MILUK DR, COOS BAY OR 97420 
 Work Request Number: 7103952 
 Site Identification Number: 939556986 001 

Please do not reply to this email. If you have any questions, email 
customergeneration@pacificorp.com or call us at 1-800-625-6078. 

Thank you for being our customer. 

Sincerely, 

Pacific Power 
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